
 

*This information is provided for general educational purposes only. Before taking any action based on this information, 
we strongly encourage you to consult with a professional accounting advisor about your specific situation. 

 

TAX RELIEF PROVIDED BY THE CARES ACT 

 

Break for Remote Care Services Provided by High Deductible Health Plans 

For plan years beginning before 2021, the CARES Act allows high deductible health plans to pay 

for expenses for tele-health and other remote services without regard to the deductible amount 

for the plan. 


